
 

The Linc; 

Principal’s Message: 
It has been a great week at Lincoln.  I can't believe it’s the 

end of January and we managed to make it through the 

month without any snow days!  Nevertheless, we have 

been able to have quality outdoor time with plenty 

of snow.   

The past two weeks we have been taking our NWEA tests 

in both math and reading. The initial results indicate that 

our students have made nice progress since the start of 

the school year. I am thankful for our hardworking staff 

and parents who have been working as a team to help our 

students be successful.  Grade level teams will be looking 

over the results and adjusting instruction to better serve 

their students. 

Today, students will be bringing home report cards, please 

view these reoprts as a way to talk to your child about 

areas for improvement academically and emotionally. 

Parent teacher conferences will take place in March, but 

parents are encouraged to contact teachers as needed. 

Have a great weekend ! 

     January 27, 2022 

2/9-Count Day 
2/18-No School-PD Day 
2/21-No School-Mid Winter Break 
2/25- Class Rainbow Day (K=red, 1= orange, 2= yellow, 
3=green, 4=blue, 5=purple) 
3/11-Dress like a Book Character 
3/15-Parent Teacher Conference 
3/17-Parent Teacher Conference 
3/18-No School 
3/24-Sports Day 
3/25-Spring Break 
4/5-return to School 

Kindergarten 

registration for the 

2022/2023 school 

year will open on 

February 1, 2022.    

If you or someone you know has a 

kindergarten-age student, the 

registration forms will be live on our 

website starting Feburary 1, 2022.   

 

Classroom Feud 


